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To The BOSTWOIPVIEDC@TCP 

cc Laura S GiIIIPVIEDC@TCP, Cindy L Keck/PV/EDC@TCP, 
The BOSTHREEIPVIEDC@TCP, The 
BOSFOURIPVIEDC@TCP, The BOSFIVElSLT/EDC@TCP, 

bcc 

Subject Meeting with Building Industry re: Streamlining and 
FeelBudget Issues 

Helen, 

Pursuant to the Board's direction on tuesday, I have set up a meeting with representatives from the 
Building lndustry to discuss streamlining ideas and determine if they will be able to support any kind of fee 
increase tied to implementation of streamlining. Joshua Wood, Jason Lussier, John Costa, Sam Driggers, 
Dave Machado, along with myself and key building staff will be involved in the meeting. The meeting is 
set for tuesday afternoon at our edh office. It's likely that we may have several meetings next week to try 
to reach consensus. I have told Joshua that I would like to report back to your Board on tuesday 
on the outcome of our discussions. Tuesday June 5 is also the day that the Resolution to initiate the 
reduction in force will be on your agenda for action. I would like to request that you consider the rep0 
from the building industry and myself prior to taking action on the 

Greg 

Gregory L. Fuz, Director of Development Services 
El Dorado County Development Services Department 
2850 Fairlane Court 
Placerville, CA 95667 

530.621.5445 (w) 
530.642.9025 (f) 
Email: greg.fuz@co.el-dorad0.ca.u~ 
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TO Gregory L Fuz/PV/EDC@TCP 

cc Cindy L Keck/PVlEDC@TCP, Laura S GiIIIPVIEDC@TCP, 
Louis B GreenlPVIEDC@TCP, The 
BOSFIVE/SLTlEDC@TCP, The BOSFOURIPVIEDC@TCP, 

bcc 

Subject Re: Meeting with Building Industry re: Streamlining and 
FeelBudget lssuesn 

Greg, 
I'm in support of hearing the report from your meeting with the industry prior to any consideration of a 
resolution for the reduction of the workforce. Otherwise, we would be putting the cart before the horse 
which is contrary to the intent of the motion as I understand it. As I stated repeated during the course of 
the meeting, we need a good organizational assessment given any new streamline processes as well as 
working with labor to see if any of the workforce can be moved to other departments, retraining, etc. 

Norma 


